OAKVILLE HYDRO

December 19, 2019

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: OEB File No. EB-2019-0059
Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. 2020 Distribution Rate Adjustment Application
Partial Decision and Interim Rate Order

On December 12, 2019, the Ontario Energy Board issued its Partial Decision and Interim Rate Order (the “Partial
Decision”) on the Incentive Rate-setting Mechanism (“IRM”) elements of Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution
Inc.’s (“Oakville Hydro’s”) application for rates effective January 1, 2020.

In accordance with the Partial Decision, Oakville Hydro has reviewed the Tariff of Rates and Charges (the “Tariff”)
in Schedule A to the Partial Decision. Oakville Hydro confirms the accuracy of the rates and charges set out in the
Tariff. However, Oakville Hydro submits that, given that the Tariff has been approved on an interim basis, it is
appropriate indicate this on the Tariff.

Respectfully submitted,

Original signed by

Maryanne Wilson

Director, Regulatory and Compliance
905-825-4422
mwilson@oakvillehydro.com
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